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The children have had a busy week, producing some exciting writing and map work.  Anning class 
have been writing "spooky openings" for stories, Maiden class have been creating clues to solve the 
mystery of Cleopatra’s stolen necklace and both Maurward and Shire have been continuing to learn 
about Chinese New Year. Meanwhile, Iceni class have been drawing maps of the playground ahead 
of further Geography field work on their upcoming residential at the end of April. There is plenty 
more fun planned for our final week of this half term next week. 
We hope that you have a super weekend and wrap up warm! 
 

 

 

 

Well done Tucker on winning 

the Golden Padlock this week. 

Tucker Cycles to school most 

days which is always great to 

see.     



  

This week Anning class has been investigating the properties of materials in science to choose a 

suitable fabric for Elastigirl's superhero outfit.   

   

 

 

The children read brilliantly during the Liturgy this week. They were thinking about being Pilgrims of 

hope. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

Every Friday morning we are treated to some great Rock band noise! The children are working really 

well together. There is availability for trial periods .If you think your child would be interested in this 

please get in touch with the school office. 

  

Year 3 have been learning about measuring lengths and units, converting centimetres to millimetres. 

They have also been busy doing their times tables this morning. Naomi is enjoying learning her times 

tables and August and Callie are working through the 4 and 8 x tables. Great work from year three 

this morning.     

 

 



Upcoming events   

Year Group  Event  Date  

Whole School Parents Meeting  10th February 

Iceni  Year 4 parents meeting (Springhead 

residential)- 2.45 pm until 3.15pm. 

11th February 

Whole School Parents Meeting  13th February  

Whole School Finish for half term  3.15pm Friday 14th February 

Half Term 

Whole School Return from half term  Monday 24th February   

Easter Holidays  

Iceni  Bikeability 11th /12th March  

Whole 

School/preschool 

SCARF Visit Thursday 20th March  

Whole 

School/Preschool 

SCARF Visit  Friday 21st March 

Anning  Wagamama trip 9.15-11-(No Cost) Tuesday 25th March 

Whole School Break up for Easter 3.15pm Friday 4th April 

Whole School  Return to School Tuesday 22nd April 

Iceni  Springhead residential  Wednesday 30th April-

Friday 2nd May. 

 
 

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


